
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2014 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are running a trip for students to see Andrew Lloyd Webber’s ‘Cats’ at the London Palladium on 
Tuesday 9th December 2014.   

 

Students must assemble outside the school entrance at 4.20pm and we will travel by coach to the 

venue.  We will return to school at approximately 11.15pm.  Please ensure that you have made 

arrangements for your child to be collected from school.   

 

The cost of the trip will be £29.00 to include ticket, travel and insurance and the limited spaces will 

be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  Please make cheques payable to Sackville School or 

make an online payment and ensure that money and permission slips are returned to the drama 

office by Tuesday 11th November at the latest. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs A Beasley 

Curriculum Leader of Drama and Dance 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

To: Mrs Beasley 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………….……………………………………………. (student’s name) to 
attend the theatre visit to see ‘Cats’, on Tuesday 9th December. I understand that good behaviour 

will be expected during the trip.  

 

I enclose £29.00 in payment / I have made an online payment 

(please delete as appropriate) 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer         
 

 


